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Property 1550 N. PROSPECT AV.    The Goll House, an individually designated historic property 

Description of work The Goll House has been locally designated since December 11, 2002. It has been a 

contributing building to the Prospect Avenues Mansions National Register Historic District 

since April 7, 1990.   

 

The current proposal to approve the relocation of the Goll House on its same lot to 

accommodate new high rise construction to the rear of the property.  The house will be moved 

back to allow for the construction of underground parking, then moved forward closer to 

Prospect Avenue.  The house will remain on the same property and thereby retain its 

connection to Prospect Avenue.   

 

 

 

 

Date issued 7/5/2016 PTS ID 111314  COA Reposition Goll House on site 

 
In accordance with the provisions of Section 320-21 (11) and (12) of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, the Milwaukee Historic Preservation 
Commission has issued a certificate of appropriateness for the work listed above.  The work was found to be consistent with preservation guidelines.  

The following conditions apply to this certificate of appropriateness: 

 
There is precedent for the HPC approving the move of historic buildings. In this case, the developer and moving contractor have outlined how they will 

stabilize the house for the move and secure it during the construction of the new residential tower behind the Goll House.   
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There will be a second, later, COA that will outline how the house will be set onto its permanent foundation and 

be restored.   
 

 

All work must be done in a craftsman-like manner, and must be completed within one year of the date this certificate was issued.  Staff must approve 
any changes or additions to this certificate before work begins. Work that is not completed in accordance with this certificate may be subject to 

correction orders or citations.  If you require technical assistance, please contact Carlen Hatala of the Historic Preservation staff as follows:  Phone: 

(414) 286-5722 Fax: (414) 286-3004 E-mail: carlen.hatala@milwaukee.gov. 
 

If permits are required, you are responsible for obtaining them from the Milwaukee Development Center.  If you have questions about permit 

requirements, please consult the Development Center’s web site, www.milwaukee.gov/build, or call (414) 286-8210. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

_______________________________________________ 

                   City of Milwaukee Historic Preservation Staff 

 
 

Copies to: Development Center,  Ald. Robert Bauman, Contractor  , Inspector Paul Wolfgramm (286-2590) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.milwaukee.gov/build
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Example of the repositioning the St. Francis House to 
allow for new development at the rear.   The project is 
in Madison, Wisconsin. 


